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HB2455 is a crucial step towards protecting the rights of clinicians during insurance 

audits. The bill ensures that clinicians are given fair treatment during audits and not 

unfairly penalized for minor errors or technicalities. Insurance companies should not 

have the power to take back hard-earned money from clinicians due to small 

documentation errors. Such actions by billion-dollar insurance companies can be 

devastating for clinicians, who may not have the financial resources to fight back. By 

passing this bill, we can provide much-needed protections for clinicians and ensure 

that they can continue to provide high-quality care to their patients without fear of 

unfair retaliation from insurance companies 


